
Chief Justice Directive 99-03 

Repealed 

 

 

 

SUPREME COURT OF COLORADO 
 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF JUSTICE 

 
REPEAL OF CJD AUTHORIZING THE COMBINATION OF CLERKS’ OFFICES –

DENVER DISTRICT AND JUVENILE COURTS 

 

 I hereby repeal Chief Justice Directive 99-03, dated June 28, 1999 and effective July 1, 

1999, concerning the combined administration of the Denver District and Denver Juvenile 

Courts and declare it to be no longer in force or effect. 

 

 

 

Done at Denver, Colorado this 5th day of February, 2020. 

 

 

 

        /s/    

      Nathan B. Coats, Chief Justice  


